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Hello, 

As we prepare for an exciting 2025 season at Caledonia Recreation, we’d like to share a few

important reminders with you. For your child’s safety and comfort, please ensure they arrive each

day wearing closed-toe shoes (or bring them with them) and with sunscreen. If your child is

bringing a bag please label the inside with their name. 

Registration for our summer programs will be available through a Google Form, which will be

posted on the Caledonia Recreation Facebook page.

Our field trip lineup for this year is so much fun, prices and times will be provided at a later date!

Campers will have the opportunity to explore and enjoy:

Seneca Park Zoo on July 10  th

All Campers

Registration and payment due on: July 2  (subject to change) nd

Roseland Waterpark on July 17  th

Entering 5  grade & upth

Registration and payment due on: July 9  (subject to change) th

Make insure your child has a swim suit, towel, and a bag to keep wet items in.

Rochester Red Wings Game on July 24  th

All Campers

Registration and payment due on: July 16  (subject to change) th

Minnehan’s Fun Center on July 31  st

Entering 3  & uprd

Registration and payment due on: July 23  (subject to change) rd

The Strong Museum of Play on August 7  th

All Campers

Registration and payment due on: July 30  (subject to change) th

General Information:  
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Welcome to summer rec!

My name is Johanna (Jo) Knickerbocker, and I’m so excited to introduce myself as the Director of

the Caledonia Summer Recreation Program for 2025! I’m currently a student at Elmira College, in

my undergraduate program for audiology and I’ve spent many years working with children in a

variety of settings. Creating safe, fun, and meaningful experiences for kids is something I truly

love. I can't wait to bring that passion to Cal Rec this summer! I have been a camp counselor for

the past few summers and I am bringing some exciting new games to Cal Rec with me this

summer, along with a great staff that I have been working with! 

This program has such a strong tradition of community, friendship, and summer fun, and I’m

honored to be part of it. We’ll be keeping many of the classic Cal Rec traditions and games that

your children know and love, but we’re also introducing some new ones to keep things fresh and

exciting. Our team has been working hard to plan an amazing summer that blends the best of

old and new.

We’ve got a summer full of laughter, adventure, and memorable moments ahead! My goal is to

make sure every child feels welcome, safe, and excited to come to Cal Rec each day. I also want

families to feel informed and involved, so expect regular updates, schedules, and reminders

throughout the season. To ensure the best summer the staff and I expect that all children will act

safely, respectfully, and responsibly during their time at Caledonia Recreation. 

I am Looking forward to a fantastic summer together!

Best regards,

Jo S. Knickerbocker 

Director of Caledonia Summer Recreation 2025

Jo S Knickerbocker 

Letter from the Director:
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